FAUQUIER COUNTY WATER AND SANITATION AUTHORITY

DIRECTIONAL DRILLING SERVICES FOR THE

ROCK SPRINGS SUBDIVISION WATERLINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Contract No. 18-C-01-0223
NOTICE TO BIDDERS – EXHIBIT “A”
Notice is hereby given that separate sealed bids for Directional Drilling Services in support of the Rock Springs Subdivision Waterline Replacement Project will be received from qualified Contractors by the Fauquier County Water and Sanitation Authority on March 1, 2018   until 2:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time, where they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

The project consists of the installation of up to approximately 2,500 LF (in combination) of 4” high density polyethylene (HDPE), D.I.P.S. waterline within the Authority’s Rock Springs Subdivision Water System in Warrenton, Virginia.  
Contract Documents and related drawings may be obtained in the Administrative Offices of the Fauquier County Water and Sanitation Authority, 7172 Kennedy Road, Warrenton, VA 20187.
A mandatory pre-bid site inspection must be scheduled with Gilberto Saravia, Construction Superintendent at (540) 349-2092.
The FCWSA reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to waive irregularities and to award the Contract as it deems will best serve its interest.
